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Information about the cost of your child’s dental services

We are giving you this information because your child’s dentist is doing your child’s dental surgery at
Children’s Minnesota. Here is some information about billing for your child’s dental services.

You will get separate bills for different parts of your child’s dental services.

Your dental office will bill for office visits to see your child’s dentist.

Children’s Minnesota will bill your medical insurance provider for facility charges. This means
you may receive more than one bill from Children’s Minnesota for things like the operating
room where the dentist does your child’s surgery, and other services used during surgery.
Anesthesia is the medicine used to help patients feel no pain during surgery. You will be billed
for the medicine and for the doctor who gives the medicine to your child.

More information about the dental surgery at Children’s Minnesota

Any prepayments made to your dental office are for the services billed by the dental office
only. The charges for the services provided by Children’s Minnesota are separate and not
included in the cost estimate provided by your dental office.

We recommend that you contact your medical insurance for any questions about coverage and
benefits, prior authorizations, or costs you may incur for services performed by your dentist at
Children’s Minnesota.

If you would like to receive a cost estimate for surgical services at Children’s Minnesota,
contact 952-992-5627.

Children’s Minnesota offers financial assistance for eligible patients and families needing
financial support. For questions about financial assistance, contact 612-813-6432.

We use the same dental codes billed by your dental provider for the services provided in the
surgical suite. This is not double billing. The dental codes are on the medical claim to let the
health plan know what was done in the operating room.

Questions about your bills?
For questions about your account, please contact our billing office at 952-992-5650.
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